Board of Management Meeting
(via Zoom)
Presentation Senior School
 Tuesday November 24th 2020, @7pm  

The finances of the school were reviewed and discussed.
The school enrolment currently stands at 332 pupils.

Mr. Fry informed the Board that online safety classes with Barnardos for half of the classes in the school took place place before Halloween.  It is hoped to have the remaining classes in December or early in the new year.
Aladdin Connect: Mr. Fry informed the Board that we have signed up to Aladdin Connect and that parents and guardians will be able to download the app on to their phone.

Eileen Kirwan: Mr. Fry informed the Board that our colleague and friend Eileen Kirwan who worked as an SNA, has retired from the school after twenty years of wonderful service. The Board wish her every happiness in her retirement.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Christmas Fundraisers: Mr. Fry told the Board that as is not possible in his view to hold our usual Christmas Draw or charity fundraisers, he had, with the help of the parents association, managed to secure over 20 prizes as free gifts from local businesses for a Christmas raffle. This is to be held on Friday, December 18th.

Miss Fiona Nally is also organising a small fundraising event with the hope of giving something to Dublin Zoo and our annual Christmas Jumper Day will go ahead on Friday, December 18th. Any proceeds from this will go to John McCauley’s Armani orphanage in Africa.

Presentation Day:  Mr. Fry thanked Fr. Kevin for saying mass and conducting a lovely prayer service for the school for Presentation Day last Friday.

Amber Flag: Our Amber Flag which was awarded to the school for our efforts in promoting good mental health and mindfulness has arrived. Thanks again to Ms. Carol McLoughlin for all her help in achieving this award.




